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Men’s Club Board of Governors Report August  2019
By Wayne Berman and
Lewis Gertz
Men’s Club Co-Presidents
Hope everyone is enjoying their summer.  
This summer, the Men’s Club started a new, monthly activity aimed at Men's Club members who are empty nesters.  It's a Men's-Nite-Out for Dinner at a different local restaurant each time, and we're calling it ROMEOs (Really Old Men Eating Out) but is open to ALL MEN desiring an evening out. Mark Berlin, a new member of the congregation and of our club, has volunteered to chair this activity. The first dinner was held on Tuesday evening, June 25 at 6:30 at Trapezaria Mediterranean Kuzina, a Greek restaurant in Rockville.  It was a big success.  The dinners will usually be held on the first Thursday of each month, around 6:30 pm. Our next dinner will be held on August 1st at Il Porto in Gaithersburg; please look for announcements in our flyers and feel free to contact Mark to get more information and/or register for upcoming dinners.  
Mark’s e-mail address is berlin.potomac@gmail.com 
The Men’s Club has been busy arranging an exciting set of programs and activities for the 2019-2020 year.  The Programs will again feature something for all.  Here are some highlights of the Men’s Club Programs coming in September and October.   
· Afternoons with Abba Programs: Afternoon with Abba is one of our award-winning activities that enable dads and kids to spend time together at fun events paid for by the Men’s Club.  This program is planned for three or four times over the year. The first one, in the series of programs, will be on Sunday, September 1st, at 6:00 pm. at a Frederick Keys game. Contact Matt Gittleson at gittlemr@yahoo.com 
· Welcome Back Men’s Club event:  Join us for the popular event on September 10th (subject to change) at 6:30 pm to enable new and not so new members to meet at a local Brewery and get to know each other.  Look for announcements to learn more.
· Dinner – Speaker Event: “Post Israeli Election Analysis, Challenges in Forming a Government Coalition” featuring Gideon Amir, Instructor, on Wednesday, September 18th, at 6:30 pm.   The B’nai Israel Men’s Club and Sisterhood are pleased to present Mr. Gideon Amir, a noted lecturer on Jewish Studies.  With the Israeli election scheduled for September 17th, one of the main challenges that Israel faces will be the role religious groups’ play in Israeli society.  Mr. Amir will focus his discussion on the Israeli religious parties and their influence in forming a governing coalition. The program continues the series of speaker events that the B’nai Israel Men’s Club and Sisterhood are sponsoring on the general topic of Israel.  To RSVP, contact Wayne Berman at wayneb4me@aol.com 
· The Family Health and Fitness Expo: Sunday, October 27, 2019, from 9:30 am to 1:00 pm.  Join us for a healthy breakfast, an interesting speaker, health screenings, vendor exhibits, flu shots, and a chance to talk with doctors, fitness experts, health care practitioners, and others.  Look for announcements to learn more. 
